

5, Olanipekun Street, Opposite Baale House, Off Iwo Road, P.M.B. 7, Agodi, Ibadan, Nigeria Permanent Office Address: NTC Road, Iyaganku Quarters Oke Bola, Beside Oke-Bola Comprehensive High School, Ibadan e-mail: ntioyo@yahoo.com

Our NTI/OY/AS.3/VOL.5/973

Your Ref:_

Date: ______ 5th Sept., 2019

Dear Sir,

INTRODUCTION LETTER

The bearer **OLADELE DAUDA TOKUNBO** Matric No. **NTI/PGDE/2017/004760**, was a bonafide student of the Institute at **Loyola College** study centre, Ibadan.

He offered courses that lead to the award of Post Graduate Diploma in Education (PGDE) at the Institute.

Please accord him necessary recognition and attention he deserves.

Thanks for your anticipated cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. (Mrs) Oyinlola A. B.,

Coordinator.

Director General & Chief Executive: **Prof. Garba Dahuwa Azare** MNAE, FICEN (PDRS W Virginia), PhD, (Wales); M Ed. (BUK), B.A. Ed. (ABU)

UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN, IBADAN, NIGERIA POSTGRADUATE SCHOOL

DEAN: Prof. A.O. Olorunnisola Ph.D (Ibadan) NNSE R. Engr. (COREN) Professor of Wood Products Engineering Mobile: 0803-4724-945 E-Mail: abelolorunnisola@yahoo.com

SUB-DEAN (Sciences): J.O. Babalola Ph.D (Ibadan) MICCON Senior Lecturer in Physical Chemistry Mobile: 08034540881



DEPUTY REGISTRAR/SECRETARY
V.A.A. Adegoroye B Sc (Ife), M.Ed (Ibadan)
Mobile: 0803-394-1343
Email: Victoriadegoroye2000@yahoo.com
drps@mail.ui.edu.ng

SUB-DEAN (Arts & Humanities): A.A. Aderinto Ph.D (Ibadan) Reader in Sociology Mobile: 08023249632

Date 15th November, 2011

Re

Mr. Dauda Tokunbo Adesoji OLADELE, (SI. 98488), Department of Linguistics and African Languages, University of Ibadan.

DEAR MR. OLADELE,

NOTIFICATION OF HIGHER DEGREE RESULT

I have pleasure in informing you that on the recommendation of the

FACULTY OF ARTS Post

Postgraduate Committee and the Board of

the Postgraduate School, Senate has approved the recommendation of the examiners that the degree of Master of *Arts (M.A) in Yoruba Literature* of this University be conferred on you. The effective date of the award is 23rd June, 2011

On behalf of the Vice-Chancellor, I congratulate you on your success in the Examination.

Yours sincerely

M. Abioye (Mrs.)

Examinations Officer

for: Deputy Registrar/Secretary

SECRETARY POSTGRADUATE SCHOOL